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September of 2022 I was rear ended while traveling at a stoplight in Hoodriver I was 

third in line at the light , I was lucky and there was minor damage, my brother in law 

was rear ended at a stoplight a few years before and he and his pillon rider were both 

severely injured.  

If this “no brainer “ law was passed there would be a reduction in both physical injury 

and property damage, this makes zero sense to me as a rider and a citizen of 

Oregon why we would not push for this to pass , it seems to be very simple , it’s safer 

to allow it as we can see in the state to our south , even the police officers who 

respond to accidents support it .. let’s get this done !!  


